
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 9/7/2012 11:56:55 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cooke, Michelle (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Chairman's Ethics Council Meeting 

Thx 

On Sep 7, 2012, at 11:54 AM, "Clanon, Paul" <paul,clanon@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

The article's from last summer. There's no general "probe of allegations of 
ethical misconduct by PG&E Sr Leadership" I'm aware of, and these issues 
have been addressed in the citation issued in January by Michelle, and the San 
Bruno-related Oils, 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 07, 2012 10:46 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul; Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: FW: Chairman's Ethics Council Meeting 

Just got this article. Is there an investigation going on ? I thought this issue 
was address in 2008. 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Friday, September 07, 2012 08:15 AM 
To: Internal Communications: Eariey Jr., Anthony 
Cc: Redacted 
Subject: FW: Chairman's Ethics Council Meeting 

Tony, 

mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:clanon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:BKC7@pge.com


Thank you for hosting this Chairman's Ethic's Council Meeting. I am a member of 
C&E's Compliance Champions team representing Electric Operations. A topic worth 
addressing at this forum today is the perception of ethical misconduct and changes 
that have occurred since the recent PUC probe on PG&E ethics culture...see this 
link for reference as this probe was reported by many news outlets: 
http://www.sanluisobispo.com/2011/08/09/v-print/1711357/requlators-probe-alleqations-
aqainst.html 

In particular: 

••••••••• What is the status of the PUC probe of allegations of ethical misconduct by 
PG&E Sr Leadership [e.g., meaning have the allegations been reviewed and what was 
the conclusion]. 

Many recent Officer discussions have focused on safety: this topic on ethics goes 
straight to the heart of the need to have a forum for open discussions...that is why I 
wanted to submit it directly to you for consideration to address today. 

Thank you for the good you do © 

Reda 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
http: //www. poa .%CTW%rtJgtS3?eo c v/c u s to m er/ 
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